
Church Life 

Prayer meeting at the church Wednesday, Nov. 

4, during the Sunday school hour 

Ladies Bible Study, Friday mornings at the 

church. We will be starting a new study on the 

book of Habakkuk on November 20th. If you are 

interested in coming and would like a book please 

let Roxie know by Nov. 8th. Contact Roxie if you 

are interested. 

Youth- Friday, Nov. 6. See Pastor Matt for more 

details. 

‘Deeper Life’ Weekend. Nov.13-15. Steve Janz 
is our guest speaker and will be sharing on our 
weekend theme “The Journey to Joy” from 
Philippians 1:21 
 
Congregational Meeting, Friday, Nov.6 @ 7:30 
p.m. 
 Agenda : - Memo of understanding for pastor     
               - Elections               
               - Sound system Presentation 
               - Offering Schedule  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

How can YOU ‘bring salvation to the ends of 

the earth’? By filling a shoebox! Your shoebox 

gifts reach children worldwide with the Good 

News, so they and their families can learn about 

Jesus. Please bring your packed shoebox (with 

$10 shipping enclosed) to church by Sunday 

November 15.    

Men’s Breakfast at Valley View Bible Camp on 

Saturday, November 21 @ 8:30 a.m. Free of 

charge. Guest speaker is Larry Wilson. RSVP 

required. Call the camp or text Henry 204-872-1023, 

Michael 204-574-8097 or Jared 204-856-3154. 

See you there. 

Announcements. Please remember to hand in 

your announcements for the bulletin to Melody 

by Thursday noon. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Praise & Prayer 

Pray for our nation as we face very uncertain 

times, that the Christian church would have 

courage and discernment 

Pray for our church leadership as they seek 

creative ways to serve and encourage the 

congregation. 

Pray for Sunny and Sumaira and other Christian 

refugees around the world facing persecution 

every day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Westend Community Church Mission 

Statement 

We purpose to be a Spirit led community 
that draws people to Christ, and helps 

them grow to be effective servants of the 
Lord.” 

 

November 1, 2020 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


